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Announcing new slate of NLMA Board of Directors  
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
A call for NLMA Board nominations was issued on April 8, 2025, for the positions of President-
Elect, Urban Director At-Large (two vacancies) and Rural Director At-Large (two vacancies). The 
deadline for nominations was April 22. 
 
As only one nominee meeting the criteria outlined in the Nominations Policy and board position 
descriptions was received for each vacant board position, an election was not required. Following 
the close of nominations, a vacancy remained for one of the two Rural Director At-Large positions. 
The Nominations Committee sought to appoint a member in good standing to fill this role.  
 
The Nominations Committee reviewed each candidate’s CV, references, and statements of intent. 
Candidates who met the criteria of the Nominations Policy for the Positions of Board Director and 
President-Elect were also interviewed by a member of the Nominations Committee.  
  
Through acclamation, the following candidates will join the NLMA Board of Directors on June 7, 
2025 at the NLMA Annual General Meeting: 
 
President-Elect: 

• Dr. David Metcalfe  
 
Urban Directors At-Large: 

• Dr. Doug Angel  
• Dr. Susan MacDonald  

 
Rural Directors At-Large: 

• Dr. Gert Nel   
• Dr. Melinda Noel (by appointment)  

 
The new Board Directors will join our remaining Board members Dr. Cynthia Slade (incoming 
President), Dr. Mo Yu Lanny Li, Dr. Amer Qureshi and myself.  
 

Sincerely,  

 
Steve Major 
President 

 

 

 
 


